
Good Afternoon MAS families! 

It is hard to believe we are already into the second week of October! I am writing to ask for your child’s t 

shirt size for their 6th grade t-shirt for this year. Please detach the bottom part and return to your child’s 

teacher. T-shirts are a gift from the 6th grade activities committee and come at no price to you! So please 

take the time out and return the slip. We ask that students wear their t-shirt to any 6th grade activities 

planned throughout the year. Below is the design of the shirt. It is a grey shirt with a dark green design. 

All of the 6th grade students’ names will be listed on the back. Please kindly return this form by Monday 

October 18,2021. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to reach out to me at 

stephanie.fishwick@gmail.com. Thank you for your cooperation!  

Sincerely, 

Stephanie Fishwick Tracy  

 

 

 

 

 

Students Name:  

Students Homeroom Teacher:  

Students Shirt Size:  please circle 

YS      YM      YL      YXL      Adult S      Adult M      Adult L      Adult XL     Adult 2XL 

mailto:stephanie.fishwick@gmail.com

